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Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Lily Thomas 
Derbyn – Savidu Wijesinghe 
Shakespeare – Uday Hamada 
Dahl – Marnie Williams 
Kipling – Darcie-Rose Jones 
Shelley – Ioan Davies 
Byron – Flo Courtney 
Milton – Inaayah Farid 
Masefield -Elif Tilki 
               Cyrus Leicy 
Ceiriog – Matilda Bunker 
Thomas – Amira Turner 
 

Well done! Da iawn! 
 

 

   

 
 
Spring Term 2024 
12/2 – 16/2: HALF TERM 
19/2 – 23/2: Welsh Week 
22/2: PTA Meeting 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Cymraeg yr Wythnos 
Phrase of the Week 

 
Foundation Phase & KS2 
 
 
 
 
Pryd mae dy benblwydd 
di?  
When is your birthday?  
Mae fy mhenblwydd i 
…….   
ym mis Ionawr 
ym mis Mai  
ym mis Awst 
My birthday is ……. in 
the month of January.  
the month of May.  
the month of August.  

Sgwad Cymraeg 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Pencampwyr 
Cymraeg yr Wythnos” - 
"Welsh Champions of 

the Week" 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Llongyfarchiadau to 
Dosbarth Byron for 
speaking the most 
Welsh this week. 

 

Fairfield Eco Team news 
Calling all parents and carers with Eco warriors at home! 
We are starting a new initiative in school called the Eco 

Green ribbon award.  
If your child has done something wonderful to help our 
Earth remain happy and healthy, we would love you to 

nominate them and our Eco Team will then choose who to 
award with a ribbon in our achievement assembly.  

It could be taking part in a litter pick, planting in their 
gardens or reducing the amount of food waste in their 

homes. 
In order to nominate your child, please drop their class 
teacher a note and these will be passed on to the Eco 

Team. We can't wait to celebrate their Eco achievements. 
From 

The Eco Team 


